
 

MARKET REPORT JANUARY 2024 / 01 
 
 
 

Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
On Thursday 11th January the position report for December 2023 was published. Good shipments 
were expected as new sales in October and November were very high.  In the end shipments came 
in at 229 million lbs, 23 million lbs or 11.1% higher than December last year. A good number, but 
perhaps not as good as hoped by California. Year-to-date shipments are now up 103 million lbs or 
9.9%.   
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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